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Conservation District Donates County Holiday Tree 

Cumberland County, Pa. – The Cumberland County Conservation District is pleased to once again 

donate the Holiday Tree for the Cumberland County Courthouse. The tree was officially donated to the 

Cumberland County Board of Commissioners today during their pubic meeting.  

 

This year, the Holiday Tree is an eight foot Concolor Fir from Mountain View Nurseries. It will be set 

up in the New Courthouse lobby on Friday, Dec. 8, 2017. 

 

“Each year, the Conservation district hosts a tree seedling sale,” said Carl Goshorn, director of the 

Cumberland County Conservation District. “With some of the proceeds from this sale, we are able to 

purchase a Holiday Tree for the County.” 

 

The arrival of the Holiday Tree will be live streamed on the County’s Facebook page 

(www.facebook.com/CumberlandCountyPA), beginning at 9:30 a.m. on Friday, Dec. 8.  

 

To learn more about the Cumberland County Conservation District and their many programs, visit 

www.cumberlandcd.com.  
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